
 
 
Clark College’s course catalog is in the process of being built in PeopleSoft for us to use in October 2019! 
The course catalog is the foundation of the student record and experience. This is a huge step forward 
to Going Live in October!  A team of five people from the Washington State Board of Community and 
Technical Colleges (SBCTC) ctcLink Project were here last week to train and assist Clark’s team in building 
both the academic and the continuing education course catalog.  Special thanks to our myClark ctcLink 
team members, especially Kathy Mitchell, Joanne Savage, Sara Seyller, Kerrie Rios, Leila Hobart, Susan 
Maxwell, Jennifer Ward, and Ryan Paulos!  At this time, this team has reviewed and updated about half 
of the approximately 7,000 catalog records. 
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